[Date xx], 2020
Dear Mr. / Ms. [Name]:

COVID-19 has drastically impacted our school nutrition operation in ways no one could have foreseen, while fundamentally changing how we do business on the frontlines of a worldwide pandemic. It has also thrown our plans for the 2020-21 school year into uncertain territory, with an entirely new operational strategy. 

Fortunately, my professional association is proceeding with an in-person event on April 16, 2021 at the Greater Columbus Convention Center and Hyatt Regency in Columbus, Ohio.  This event is permitted to occur legally, as we are committed to following the required safety guidelines.  The association and event facilities are working with CDC guidelines to ensure that ALL safety regulations are in place.  
This event will provide education, as well as the opportunity to network (from a distance) with industry and school colleagues from across the state.  For the education portion, topics covered will range from effective communication to relationship building (with a focus on the relationship between school districts and industry/vendors). Additionally, at the Expo, I will experience and learn first-hand about new products and services available in the industry.  This may include products and services that may assist us as we navigate through the pandemic and its aftermath.  Again, SNA of Ohio is working closely with the facilities to ensure that all safety guidelines are followed.  
I am asking for your approval to attend so that I can make sure our district is benefitting from the best ideas in school nutrition.  The registration fee is $99, and I feel it would be a worthwhile investment for me to attend on behalf of our district and school nutrition program. 
Additionally, attending the series will allow me to obtain 5 CEU training hours required for USDA Professional Standards. 
I am confident that the knowledge I gain from this series will allow me to more effectively plan for our program’s operations, while continuing to provide the best healthy meal options for our students in a COVID-19 world.
For more information about the series, please visit: https://www.snaohio.org/ExpoEducationEvent.aspx
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

[Xxx]

[Title]
